
PUBLIC NOTICE 
VILLAGE OF PHILADELPHIA – ELECTRIC DEPARTMENT 

Pursuant to 16 NYCRR 720-8.1, the Village of Philadelphia - Electric Department (Department) 
hereby provides notice that on August 29, 2022, it filed a rate request with the New York 
State Public Service Commission with a proposed effective date of April 1, 2023.  The Rate 
Case is available for viewing in the Village of Philadelphia office, 56 Main Street, 
Philadelphia, New York 13673.  In addition, the rate filing can also be viewed on the New York 
State Public Service Commission’s website - www.dps.ny.gov.

COMPARISON OF PRESENT AND PROPOSED RATES 
Increase Increase

Present Proposed $ %

S.C. No. 1 

Customer Charge 3.27$                4.04$                0.77$           23.54%

Non-Winter Rate (May through October)
Energy charge, per kWh 0.0481$            0.0594$            0.0113$       23.54%

Winter Rate (November through April)
Energy charge, per kWh

first 1,000 kWh 0.0481$            0.0594$            0.0113$       23.54%
over 1,000 kWh 0.0620$            0.0766$            0.0146$       23.54%

S.C. No. 2 

Customer Charge 3.82$                4.72$                0.90$           23.54%

Non-Winter Rate (May through October)
Energy charge, per kWh 0.0535$            0.0661$            0.0126$       23.54%

Winter Rate (November through April)
Energy charge, per kWh 0.0623$            0.0770$            0.0147$       23.54%

S.C. No. 3

Demand Charge, per kW 4.91$                6.07$                1.16$           23.54%

Energy Charge, per kWh 0.0231$            0.0285$            0.0054$       23.54%

S.C. No. 4

Facilities Charge, per Lamp 3.71$                4.58$                0.87$           23.54%
Energy Charge, per kWh 0.0402$            0.0497$            0.01$           23.54%

S.C. No. 5

Facilities Charge, per Lamp 3.16$                3.90$                0.74$           23.54%
Energy Charge, per kWh 0.0402$            0.0497$            0.0095$       23.54%

 Received: 02/15/2023 

http://www.dps.ny.gov/

